
   Sabbath School 

9:30 to 10:30 am 

Adults  

Adult Quarterly                   Sanctuary 

                                                                               

Adult Quarterly/           Training Room 

Women’s Ministry                                                   

Desire Of Ages                       Sanctuary                                                                                

Young People   

Beginner                                South Wing 

Kindergarten                   East of Foyer 

Primary                                  South Wing 

Juniors                                  North Wing 

eTEENS                                  South Wing 

Youth                                     North Wing 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Church Agape Feast : January 3rd 

Bible Study: Tuesdays Night  beginning on 

January 7, from 7-8 pm –In the church 

Sanctuary 

Great Controversy Group Study: Wednes-

day nights from 7-8 in the Fellowship 

Hall—begins on January 8 

Church Potluck: January 18th 

 

 

 

Lead Pastor: Harold Alomia 

Email: harold@ksda.org 

Phone: (269) 252-3298 

 

Church Office: Luciane Sarli 

Email: admin@ksda.org 

Phone:(425) 822-7922 

Church Directory Update! 

Please help us put together our NEW KSDA directory! Follow these 4 easy steps: 

Fill out the info form on our website or using the QR code below.  

Watch your email for an invitation from Jonathan Wirtz to join the directory. 

Accept the invitation and log in to the online directory. View the other members in the 

directory, send messages, adjust what info is visible on your account.  
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Welcome 

Happy Sabbath! 

Church Service 

December 21, 2024 

Sunset Today: 4:23 PM                         Sunset Next Friday: 4:27 PM 



Church Service 

Welcome and Call to Worship: Elder Terrence Koh 

Bible Verse: 6:13-20 

Opening Song: Angels We Have Heard On High  

Children’s Story: Jessica Yun 

Announcements: Elder Terrence Koh 

Offering: Elder Terrence Koh & Deacons 

Local Church Budget 

Song Service 

The First Noel 

We Three Kings 

O Holy Night 

Special Music: Silent Night 

Bible text/Prayer: Elder Terrence Koh 

Hebrews 2:17-18 

Sermon: Pr. Harold Alomia  

WDYM: Together  

Closing Song: Joy to the World  

Closing Prayer: Pr. Harold Alomia 

 

                                

Welcome 

We are glad you’re here today to worship 

Jesus together! Please fill out a “Let’s Get 

Acquainted” card (from the back of the 

pew) and place it in the offering basket. 

We would love to know how to serve you better. 

Special Prayers  

If you would like prayer today, an elder or 

pastor will be at the front of the sanctuary 

after the service. 

Church Potluck 

Our next potluck will be on January 18th 

Great Controversy Group Study 

We are excited to announce that starting 

Wednesday 1/08/2025, we will be starting 

a study of the book “ Great Controversy”. 

We will meet on Wednesday evenings 

from 7:00 - 8:00 pm, in the church 

Fellowship hall to read together and 

discuss as we go along. We hope to see 

you there. Any questions please call Edel 

Amundson at 206-999-3242 

Bible Study 

We are having a Bible study on Tuesday 

nights starting on January 6th from 7-8 

p.m., in the church sanctuary. For more 

information contact Pr. Harold. 

Church Agape Feast & Communion  

Join us to start the new year by gathering 

around God's table and enjoying 

fellowship with our church family on 

January 3rd at 7:00 PM in the fellowship 

hall. Please bring any type of soup, bread, 

and fruit to share. For more details, please 

contact the church office.  

 

Christmas Giving Tree 

Hello, church! Our Christmas Giving Tree is 
ready for you to pick up a tag with a gift 
request. This year, we are supporting some 
lower-income families in our community. 
Please stop by the church credenza and 
take as many tags as you wish to help. The 
deadline to return the gifts is December 
28th. You don’t need to wrap the gifts. 
Thank you for your generosity!  
 
Sabbath School Quarterlies, Devotional, 
and Sharing Books. 
The new Sabbath school quarterlies have 
arrived. Please take one for your family at 
the church foyer. 
We also have sign-up sheets to order the 

2025 Devotional and the new sharing 

books at a discount. If you have any ques-

tions, please contact the church office 

Church Table Cloths 

Please help us to find out where are the 

church black tablecloths. They are missing 

since the beginning of November and have 

not been returned to the fellowship hall 

closet. If you know who took them, please 

let us know. 

Rosario Church Retreat 

Hello church family! We are happy to an-

nounce that the Rosario Retreat is back. 

More information is coming soon. 

Church Office  

The church office will be closed from De-

cember 23 to January 1 for the Christmas 

Holiday.  

 

 


